
Barham Parish Council – February 2019 In Touch Report 
 
The Parish Council have discussed the option of purchasing additional waste bins for 
the parish.  If residents have any suggestions as to the location of these bins please 
contact the clerk. 
 
The Parish Council have received notification of a resubmission of planning application 
for Church Lane (1856/17).  At the time of writing we are looking to instruct an external 
consultant to review the latest submission.     
 
The Parish Council would like to thank Councillor Milward and Councillor Allan for their 
research and installation of the new battery for the village speed sign. 
 
Over the new year period the Parish Council received complaints regarding barking 
dogs in the village.  If residents find this excessive they should contact Mid Suffolk 
District Council on 0300 1234000 option 7 for environmental health and general 
enquiries or use the reporting tool on the website. 
 
The next full Parish Council Meeting is being held on Monday 4th March at 7.30pm in 
Claydon and Barham Village Hall.  With our finance committee meeting being held on 
Monday 4th February at 7.30pm in Claydon and Barham Village Hall. 
 
Future meeting dates and agendas are available via the website 
www.claydonandbarham.onesuffolk.net or can be viewed on the village notice boards, 
which are located near the entrance of the Co-op and at Barham Green.  If you would 
like a specific topic discussed as an agenda item then please email the Parish Clerk.  
The agendas have to be published at least 3 clear working days before the meeting 
date, therefore, any items received after this would have to be added to the next full 
council meeting. 
 
Barham Parish Council 
Parish Clerk – Jo Culley 
Tel: 07958402335 
Email: barhampc@outlook.com   

http://www.claydonandbarham.onesuffolk.net/

